
Planning is underway for 2025! 


Planning for 2025 is well underway as we look into having a 
spring sidewalk show by our gallery at Plaza 69, a major 
outdoor event like our Art By the Lake show, and perhaps 
more! 


Welcome New members!


New art and new artists! Welcome to our latest - Judith Van 
Boxel, Peter Barnet, and Paul Gomirato. 


Update winter 2025

Latest News


Welcome to our winter 
edition. As we endure a 
“true” winter with weeks of 
endless cold and snow, 

remember that spring will 
soon be here and we have 
plans for lots of activities, 
art shows and membership 
involvement!


Next Art Swap - Feb 
15 from 11-2 pm!


 New Website Updates!


Work continues on improving 
our interactive and incredibly 
informative website. 


Now members have even 

more with the addition of four 

new slots to showcase their 
works! That’s gone from 12 to 
16 spaces adding even more 
value to your membership!


www.northernartistsgallery.ca                                                                                                                       Winter 2025

http://www.northernartistsgallery.ca
http://www.northernartistsgallery.ca


We are so fortunate to have such wonderful artists to add to our 
amazing portfolio and we look forward to showcasing their art in 
our gallery! 


NB!! NEXT ART SWAP - SATURDAY FEB 15 


11-2 pm


Update winter 2025

Membership has its 
benefits! 


✦Single yearly fee

✦Professional website


✦No commission fees


✦Easy image manipulation


✦Safe and Secure


✦Can be your personal 
website!


✦Community involvement


✦Greater visibility


✦Building on the past


✦ Planning for the future


Upcoming Art Events!

…………………………………………………………….

March 22, 2025 


Membership Social 


Open to ALL members with a 
chance to plan the upcoming 
art season. 


Location: South End Library


Time: 1-3pm


—————————————————————


May 10 


Northern Artists Gallery 
sidewalk show


Rain date May 11


Plaza 69 Gallery. Open 
10-4pm
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